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2/2025
CABINET FOR HEALTH AND FAMILY SERVICES

Department for Community Based Services
Division of Protection and Permanency

Dear Caregiver/Adoptive Parent,

You are receiving this letter because you have a child in your custody nearing their 18th birthday.  If your child, who is receiving subsidized permanent custody (SPC) assistance or adoption assistance, will still be attending high school past their 18th birthday, you may be eligible to receive extended assistance benefits. 

The completed form must be returned to: 

CHFS/DCBS:       

Name: 
     
Address:
     


     
If you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact      at      (email) or       (phone number).  We greatly appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Name:      
Title:       

Enclosure: School Verification Form
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